
 

PCB News 
January 2017 

 

Welcome Back and Happy New Year! 

 

 

Looking ahead…  PCB Closed 

Monday, January 16th in observance of Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 

 

Looking even farther ahead… 3rd Annual Fundraiser! 

We will be having our 3rd annual fundraiser—a Raffle Fundraiser—in April; look 

for more information to come! 

 

* * * * * 

Bring a Friend to Class! 

January is “bring a friend to class” month!  Your friend does not have to pay or 

wear class attire—just T-shirt, shorts or sweats and socks! 

 

* * * * * 

Skirt Days 

Pre-Ballet – Tuesday, January 17th  

Level I/II – Tuesday, January 17th 

Level III – Thursday, January 19th  

Level IV/V/VI – Wednesday, January 18th  

 

* * * * * 

Wardrobe Mistress & Seamstresses Needed 

PCB is looking for seamstresses to sew costumes for our 2017 Spring Concert! 

Every year our dancers get the chance to perform in their very own, personally 

fitted, beautiful ballet costumes.  Along with their dances, these are often one of 

the main highlights of the Concert for our students.   

Please speak with Judy or Rachel if you, or someone you know, would be willing 

to help create these magical pieces for our Concert in June. 

 

* * * * * 

Reminder 

Please return your blue envelopes ASAP. 

In the next few months there will be lots of information sent home 

regarding costumes, Spring Concert info, etc. 
 
 


